
OFFICIAL 

 

 
 

scotland.police.uk                 @PoliceScotland                  PoliceScotland 

OFFICIAL 

Our Ref: IM-FOI-2022-1302 
Date:  5th July 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
THE CLERY ACT – REQUEST FOR STATISTICS 
 
 
I refer to your recent request for crime statistics, made in accordance with the Clery Act. 
 
Please be advised that Police Scotland is unable to assist with your request; on reviewing 
the criteria outlined within the ‘Handbook for Campus Safety and Security Reporting’ from 
the US Department of Education it is noted that the Act has strict recording and counting 
criteria and Police Scotland is unable to compile statistics which would be directly 
comparable or applicable to the requirements of this Act. 
 
However, in order to be of some assistance various crime statistics are available on the 
Police Scotland website which may be of interest:  
 
How we are performing - Police Scotland 
 
I regret that we cannot be of further assistance but trust this explains the position. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Information Management – Dundee 
foidundee@scotland.police.uk  
 

https://www.scotland.police.uk/about-us/what-we-do/how-we-are-performing/
mailto:foidundee@scotland.police.uk

